

Stowlawn Primary School

Green Park Avenue, Wolverhampton, West Midlands, WV14 6EH

Phone: 01902556463

Email: StowlawnPrimary.GroupEmail@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Website: www.stowlawnprimary.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs K Charles

05.06.20

Dear Parents/Carers,

We currently working hard to make Year 6's last few weeks at Primary School as special as possible under the current circumstances. We need your help!

We are asking each child to write a special, positive memory of their time at Stowlawn, or a positive message to the class. (It could be a favourite visit, the best lesson ever or even saying good luck to their friends but please do not use any images of other children on the work). The children can decorate it if they wish using bright colours. If you could then take a photograph of your child holding their work, and send it to Mrs Bedworth, she will produce a presentation for the class to go onto the school website. (Like the image below) If you do not want your child on the website, then send a picture of their named work and

We are asking you to send the photograph to Mrs Bedworth, as an email attachment, via your child's Purple Mash account. If you can't access Purple Mash, then please send the photograph via email to the school.

We are asking that all photographs are sent before Monday 15th June to give us time to create the presentation. Unfortunately, if we haven't received a photograph by that date, your child will not be part of the presentation.

Thank you for your continued support,

that can be included instead.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Bedworth



